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The next Sherwood Neighborhood Association meeting will be 

Thursday, May 10th    6 PM-7:30 PM 
St. John Lutheran Church – 11005 NE Highway 99 

Please join us. All are welcome! 
 

GUEST SPEAKERS/TOPICS for the May 10th meeting: 
Matt Hall, Clark County Public Works/Capital Improvements- to speak about road improvements in our area.  
Laura Ellsworth/Council for the Homeless- to speak about the homeless issue and what is being done to combat it. 
Rob Ternus, Clark County Sheriff Office/Deputy Liaison - to give a brief update on crime activity and prevention.   
 
UPCOMING EVENTS IN OUR AREA – ALL ARE FREE/NO COST!  
Sat. May 12- 10 am-3 pm Map Your Neighborhood - Disaster Preparedness forum at Clark College 
Sat. May 19th 10 am - Hazel Dell Parade of Bands - now in its 54th year this is a great tradition. The Parade 
starts at Fire District 6 on Hazel Dell Avenue and makes its way up Highway 99. Fun for the whole family.  
Sat. June 2nd noon to 4 pm- Open House for Fire District 6 - 8800 NE Hazel Dell Ave. Fire safety demonstrations, 
Life Flight. K-9 patrol, booths and displays, snacks.  
Wed. June 6th - 6 pm – 3rd Annual Neighborhood Potluck Picnic in the Park - Sherwood Hills Neighborhood Assoc. 
will hold the annual Picnic at Stockford Park, corner of NE 9th Ave and NE 105th St. Lots of easy parking.  
WE will supply bottled water, apple slices (thank you Burgerville!!) and all the needed utensils, plates, serving 
spoons etc. YOU please bring a dish to share. We will be there rain or shine. To find the park, take 99th St. west 
until you pass the freeway, 9th Avenue is the first right, follow the road till it curves and you will be at the park.  
 
Sherwood Hills Neighborhood Association is an all-volunteer group, recognized by Clark County. Our newsletter is 
sent by Clark County 3 times per year (Thank you Clark County Office of Neighborhoods!!) Our goal is to improve 
livability in our area, and to help people make connections with their neighbors.  
 
We will hold elections at our May 10th meeting. If you are interested in joining the Board or want to get 
more involved please contact me: vicki.fitzsimmons@edwardjones.com or call 360-607-8965.  
Thank you to our current Board Members: 
Cliff Richard 
Betty Hennessey 
Honey and Darrell Bermel 
Jan and Bill Pinaire  
Linda Elms - Emergency Prep Coordinator 
Kathryn Crandall- Next Door.com  
Vicki Fitzsimmons - President 
To be added to our email list please write to bridget.mcleman@gmail.com. 
Thank you Bridget for handling our electronic communications! 
 
Other topics: 
AirBNB - there has been some concerns about properties being used for AirBNB in our area. We are currently 
researching the legality of this and some connected issues of crime and parking. We will continue to follow up 
and share information as appropriate.  
Plans for fall 2018 - we would like to coordinate a Make a Difference Day trash clean up. We are also planning 
to do a follow up planting project at the 78th Street exit where we planted trees and daffodils 5 years ago. We 
will keep you posted on this as we get closer to autumn.  
 
Sherwood Neighborhood Association Boundaries 
Sherwood Neighborhood starts at NE 104th Street for the southern boundary, runs north to NE 119th Street. The 
western boundary is the Interstate 5 freeway and the eastern edge is NE 50th Ave. 
Your neighborhood map can be seen on the web at: 
https://gis.clark.wa.gov/ccimages/MapGallery/PDF/NeighborhoodAssoc_Sherwood_36x48.pdf  

mailto:vicki.fitzsimmons@edwardjones.com
mailto:bridget.mcleman@gmail.com
https://gis.clark.wa.gov/ccimages/MapGallery/PDF/NeighborhoodAssoc_Sherwood_36x48.pdf


 

PRESORT 
STANDARD 

U.S. POSTAGE 
PAID 

VANCOUVER WA 
PERMIT NO. 130 
 

Sherwood Neighborhood Association 
2801 NE 119th St  
Vancouver WA 98686 

Sherwood Neighborhood Association 
PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR MEETING ON THURSDAY, MAY 10

TH
 6:00 P.M.-7:30 P.M. 

ST. JOHN LUTHERAN CHURCH – BASEMENT MEETING ROOM – 11005 NE HWY 99 

AND FOR OUR 3
RD

 ANNUAL POTLUCK PICNIC ON TUESDAY JUNE 6
TH

, 6:00 P.M. 
AT STOCKFORD PARK – CORNER OF NE 9

TH
 AVE & NE 105

TH
 ST 

Please join us! Open to all residents and businesses in the Sherwood NA area. 
 

GET TO KNOW YOUR NEIGHBORS - LEARN ABOUT CLARK COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
Newsletter written on behalf of Sherwood Neighborhood Association by Vicki Fitzsimmons, President 

Any questions, comments or concerns, please contact me at 360-607-8965 orvicki.fitzsimmons@edwardjones.com 
Sent electronically by Bridget McLeman, bridgetmcleman@gmail.com  

 
Neighborhood associations are volunteer groups and not agents of Clark County government.  

Newsletter information and views are solely those of the neighborhood association and not of Clark County government.  
Clark County Office of Neighborhoods supports these volunteers by printing and distributing their newsletters. 
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